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WASHINGTON, DC

April 7, 2016

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Request for Dismissal
Application for Modification of License
Station WLEY-FM (FCC Facility ID No. 71282)
(File No. BMILLH-20150609AAN)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of WLEY Licensing, Inc., licensee of Station WLEY-FM, Aurora, Illinois
(FCC Facility ID No. 71282), it is respectfully requested that the above-referenced application
for modification of license be dismissed. WLEY Licensing, Inc. has filed an application for
modification of construction permit to request authority to make the changes requested therein.

If any additional information is desired in connection with this matter, please contact
the undersigned counsel.

Very truly yours,
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Nancy A. Ory
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